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From: Elias Reitz
To: pbscommissions
Subject: Hipcamp in Mendocino county!
Date: Wednesday, November 6, 2024 10:05:31 AM

Hi there,  I'm writing to express my support for allowing hipcamp to continue in the county as
easily and freely as possible! It supports the local businesses and residents in this extremely
expensive county! Thank you so much! Best.
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